
From: Laura DuFresne
To: City Council
Subject: Please give Point Wells to Snohomish County, entirely.
Date: Friday, November 13, 2015 7:44:47 PM

Hello,
  I am having a difficult time understanding Point Wells.  This is a development in Snohomish
 County.  Let Snohomish county provide all access roads, fire, police.  Allowing access to the
 development within Snohomish County only.  Shoreline is doing quite well..  new city
 building..  Aurora Avenue project.     Snohomish County deal with the traffic and expansion.
  There is a gate now at the county line. Leave the existing gate..  let Snohomish County deal
 with the developer.  Why are we spending Shoreline funds to address this? 
  This area has had many known railroad mudslides with closures.   Snohomish County has not
 addressed this problem.   With the very recent Oso mudslides.  Has Snohomish County
 addressed this safety issue?  Snohomish County seems to ignore the issue of mudslides.
Much thanks to address my questions,
Laura DuFresne
Shoreline, WA
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